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From: Jay Andrews <jay@shelleysseptic.com>
Sent: Monday, May 6, 2024 7:34 AM

To: Johnny Lynn

Cc: Rick Donohue

Subject: RE: quotes

Good Morning Johnny. After talking with Rick and Mr. Shelley, we have decided not to extend an offer to haul ahd
dispose of biosolids for the Flagler Beach facility. I'm sorry it took a while to get this info back to you. With costs rising
out of control and the distance to travel and pick up the cans, it just doesn’t make sense for us.

If you have another carrier that will transport the product to our facility, we would treat and dispose of the biosolids
at a rate of $70 per ton.

Thanks,

Jay Andrews

Shelley’s Environmental Systems
407-889-8042 Office
352-383-5775 Lake County
407-889-4408 Fax

From: Johnny Lynn <JLynn@CityofFlaglerBeach.com>
Sent: Friday, May 3, 2024 7:56 AM

To: Jay Andrews <jay@shelleysseptic.com>

Cc: Rick Donohue <rdonohue@shelleysseptic.com>
Subject: quotes

Good Morning Gentlemen, ?

How’s them quotes coming along for sludge hauling up here in big ole Flagler Beach? We have budget meeting’s 3
starting next week so if possible can | get them today or at least early Monday morning?

Johnny Lynn

City Of Flagler Beach -
Wastewater Superintendent C(\:L )
Mon.- Fri. 7am Until 3pm
(386) 517-2029 \
City Cell (386) 276-0401 5«01‘\7 Y



